
 
 

 

Announcement 
 

Thank you to all AAS Teachers who 
submitted grant applications for the  

2023-2024 School year 
 

AEF awarded 18 grants totaling $35,025 to 
25 teachers for their students. 

 
Information on the AEF Grant Process for 

the 2024-2025 school year will be available 
in September 2024. 
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